THE BRITISH SCHOOLS
e,

Founded 1908

Dear Parents,

Yesterday, it was announced that classes will resume next Monday, 5™ April, but all students will
remain at home until at least the 9™ April. Online learning will continue as it did before the Easter
break.

I wrote a long letter last week, so will not say more now apart from to wish you all well and hope
to see you soon,

Mark Rosevear
Principal

Estimados Padres:

En el dia de ayer se anuncié que las clases se reanudaran de forma virtual, desde el lunes 5 al lunes
9 de abril. Las clases virtuales continuaran igual a como venian dandose antes de Turismo.

La semana pasada les envié una larga carta, por lo tanto, no diré nada mas por el momento, sélo
desearles que estén bien y poder verlos pronto.

Mark Rosevear
Principal
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